
SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060

MEDIA RELEASE

DATE/TIME: July 22, 2013 LOCATION: Top A Lot Yogurt – 738 Water Street

TOPIC: Burglary CASE NUMBER: 13S-05939

INFORMATION:

In the morning hours of July 19, 2013, a burglary occurred at Top A Lot Yogurt, 738 Water Street.  The suspect used two 
large rocks to smash a glass front door and make entry into the store.  Once inside, the suspect took a bank bag containing 
cash.

The attached images were captured from the video surveillance system in the store.  

The Santa Cruz Police Department is requesting the public’s help in identifying the suspect.  The images are grainy, but they
may depict a person known to someone in the community.  The suspect appears to be a white male with short dark hair.  The 
suspect is wearing a light colored zip front hoodie with a logo on the back and dark pants.  

Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Santa Cruz Police Department Investigations Section at (831) 420-
5820.  Tipsters may also leave an anonymous tip by calling our TIP LINE (831) 420-5995 or use our mobile iPhone and 
Android App.

For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Steve Clark Phone:  (831) 420-5815

To Leave ANONYMOUS information regarding this incident, please call our TIP LINE (831) 420-5995 or use our mobile 
iPhone and Android App
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